
From: Jacarri [jacarri@eastgippsland.net.au] 
Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 2:47 PM 
To: RRAT, Committee (SEN) 
Subject: senate enqu - National Animal Welfare Bill 2005 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee 
Department of the Senate 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia  
To the Secretary, 
  
This is just a few lines to express concern for the current animal welfare laws. 
Anything that creates more humane laws and makes them properly enforceable under 
a national framework would be very welcome.  
  
J Redwood 
Bonang Rd 
via ORBOST 3888 
  
  
 




